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Dear Illinois State Senators, 
 
The Assembly of God churches in Illinois, comprising nearly 300 churches and 110,000 active 
members, stand strongly opposed to the passage of SB3499, the End-of-Life Options for 
Terminally Ill Patients Act. Our opposition is grounded in the unwavering biblical principle that all 
life is sacred. 
 
We urge our Illinois Senators to firmly reject this proposal. We also encourage our churches and 
their members to actively engage in opposition to this bill on biblical and theological grounds. 
 
Should you have any questions or require assistance in opposing this legislation that promotes 
the termination of life, please do not hesitate to contact our office. 
 
Passed by our State Presbytery Board this December 5, 2024  
 
God's Blessings! 
 
Phil Schneider  
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